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ALISO NIGUEL WOLVERINES
LACROSSE

 Congratulations Varsity and JV
2021 Sea View League Champions 

ANHS Boy's Lacrosse Newsletter
Visit Our Website!

We dreamed of being on the field this year. While our start was uncertain, our reality became
more clear as days and weeks passed. Our boys were going to get to play lacrosse! And our
program, our coaches, did not disappoint one bit! We watched them take the field, one game,
one quarter at a time. For both JV and Varsity teams, learning, growing and bonding together.
There were highs and lows, and the boys continued to persevere with each opposing team
they faced. JV, for the 5th year in a row, earned the title of 2021 Sea View League Champions
with a record of 10-5. Varsity, with a record of 17-3, Sea View League Champions, and the first
official CIF Playoffs! Our boys fought their way to the semi-finals! Boys, we as parents could
not be more proud of your accomplishments during this 2021 season. Take this ride, continue
on it for as long as you can because, one of the biggest learnings we have had over the past
year and few months, is that you never know what tomorrow holds. Parents, thank you is
simply stated but has so much meaning behind it. You jumped in! You helped make this
program soar this year. You volunteered, you learned the game, you brought the team spirit
and support that our boys and coaches needed. This message is filled with enormous
gratitude for doing what you could to make a difference! THANK YOU! Spring is over, our
Seniors are moving on to their next adventure. However, our Juniors, Sophomores and
Freshman will continue into Summer, Fall, Winter and next Spring, to once again, hit the field
and fight the fight on our quest to become CIF Champions! 

Go Wolverines! 
With Overwhelming Gratitude, Shannon Harrison- President

Wolverine Lacrosse Club

http://www.anhslacrosse.com/
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Athletic Clearance Needed for Summer
Program & 2021-2022 Season

South Coast Medical Group has partnered with
ANHS and will provide physicals Week of June 7th
(Get all  details here) or see your personal
physician. Be sure to download paperwork from
Athletic Clearance website and unload when
completed.
 

 
ANHS WOLVERINE LACROSSE BOARD
Interested in serving on 2021-2022 Board?

Make a difference in your players sports program!
Nominate yourself or another parent who could
lend their talents to our board in 2021/2022.
Nominations and Elections have been postponed
until June. Please submit your interest TODAY for
the following positions: 

Vice President
Auxiliary Chair (Fundraising)

Please email your interest no later than June 9 to:
anhsboyslacrosse@gmail.com

 

ANHS LACROSSE....

Enhance Player Skills and Build Relationships
with Summer Program 2021!

Summer Camp is a great opportunity for skill
development and pay to play tournament
experience for the boys!  Program runs June
14th-July 29th M-Th 8am-11am. Click on this
link to register and view payment options.
Please register by June 10th. Three
tournament opportunities are posted as well.
SIGN UP TODAY!

  
 

ANHS WOLVERINE LACROSSE Summer
Camp Program and Tournament Play!

*Click image to view Sign Up
details & Summer Camp

Schedule 

https://www.alisoathletics.com/athleticclearance
mailto:anhsboyslacrosse@gmail.com
http://southcoastmedgroup.com/
https://anhslacrosse.sportngin.com/register/form/140163636
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_HIV6OT-96Tz4vcm-AWQKpF7tfeu96wu/view?usp=sharing
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Lacrosse Banquet and Awards Ceremony
June 9, 2021 

Featuring In & Out Truck and Handel's Ice Cream at
The Church of Jesus Christ Parking Lot on 28291
Alicia Pkwy, Laguna Niguel, CA 92677  from 6-9pm. 

Safety Protocols and Guideline Updated
5/28/21

Athletics are at full speed here at Aliso Niguel!
Please remember that all games spectators are
limited to 2 immediate household members per
participant and that you are to follow social
distancing policies and please wear a mask at all
times. 
Sporting Events/Senior Awards/Graduation:
Spectators will continue to wear a mask on campus
for sporting events, senior awards, and graduation
ceremonies. These events fall under the exception
for the new outdoor face covering guidelines.
 
TEAM PHOTOS- The photographer we have used for
years to take our TEAM photos, generously donated
her time and skill. Kristie Decker of Kristie Decker
Photography took individual and team photos. 

Have you seen the AMAZING Photos 
by Noel Besuzzi?

 
Visit ANHS Boys Lacrosse to view and download
your athletes photos. You can choose your photos
and have them printed at your convenience. 

 

ANHS WOLVERINE UPDATE

https://anhslacrosse.sportngin.com/anhsphotos
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On behalf of the entire Wolverine Lacrosse Program, we
would like to give special thanks to our VIP Game Day

Volunteers:

Timothy Brennan
Troy Brown

Ram & Rita Gonta
Kim Mankin
Doug Pixley 

Ursula Nunez-Ramberg
Troy Yamaguchi

Brit Barker
Tom Homrighausen

Jackie Homrighausen
Mark Tacea

Matt Klenske
Ryan Harrison

Attie Vandermerwe
Noel Besuzzi
Joe Laderer

Sean Anthony

ANHS LACROSSE....

VARSITY PLAYERS: Send a text to
81010 and this message: @32a6e9

VARSITY PARENTS: Send a text to
81010 and this message:
@c8f28d6

JV PLAYERS: Send a text to 81010
and this message: @7cb3ka

JV PARENTS: Send a text to 81010
and this message: @c46d27

ARE YOU RECEIVING LATEST
UPDATES?
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Launching
Now....Our

Coaching Team is
kicking off a New

Lacrosse Club.
They are looking
for incoming 7/8
grade athletes

for the summer
team. Please

spread the word!
See flyers below
for details of the

newly formed
Saddleback Stags

Lacrosse Club.
They are also
hosting clinics

for once a week
clinics for grades

1-6!

 SADDLE BACK STAGS LACROSSE CLUB

INAUGURAL YEAR!  
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